
Hello, 

I am writing to you that I oppose HB3494A because it still allows and legitimizes declawing and 

devocalization of cats and dogs. Those are very cruel procedures that only create more and 

bigger behavioral problems. 

Signed, 

Guloim Zhapbarbergenova 

225 E Square Lake Rd, 

Bloomfield Hills, Mi, 48302 

 


